IMCTC Announces the Arrival of the Delegates of the State of
Qatar at Its HQ
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Riyadh, 18-9-2023

IMCTC announced today, Monday 18/09/2023, the arrival of the Delegates of
the State of Qatar at its premises, bringing the number of countries that have
already sent their Delegates to IMCTC headquarters to thirty-two.

During the reception ceremony, IMCTC Secretary General, Maj. Gen.
Mohammed bin Saeed Al-Moghedi, pointed out that the arrival of the
Delegates of the State of Qatar to IMCTC HQ to work together with rest of
IMCTC fellow Delegates is a positive and welcome step by the leadership of
the Qatari government. He added that the step demonstrates Qatar’s belief in
the importance of ramping up international participation in countering
terrorism and violent extremism. He wished the Qatari Delegates every
success In their tasks, and appreciated the great role assigned to the
Delegates of Member Countries in advancing IMCTC’s mission and its
strategic initiatives across counter-terrorism domains.

It is worth noting that IMCTC comprises forty-two Member Countries that
work together to coordinate, consolidate and strengthen counterterrorism
efforts across ideology, communications, counter-terrorism financing, and
military domains efficiently and effectively in partnership with friendly
countries and international counterterrorism organizations.




